
                                                                                            

Announcements 

              Wednesday, January 5, 2022 

Good Morning, Arrowhead!  

Did you know that January is a winter month in 

the northern Half of the world and a summer 

month in the southern half? That means our 

Australian friends are enjoying a beach day 

today! 

In other news, please wish GOOD LUCK to the 

Arrowhead Alpine Ski Team today as they 

compete in the Giant Slalom Competition at 

Alpine Valley in Elkhorn, Wisconsin.  

That’s all for now! 

Make it a wonderful Wednesday! 


